Dear Pastor & Friends,

Ministry

go out visiting. Fabrizio and Alonso have a desire to

in giving out the Gospel.

Bro. Berry’s Visit
It was a blessing to have our Field Director from our
mission board, Macedonia World Baptist Missions,
Bro. Bruce Berry with us for a few days. He
preached at New Hope Baptist Church on

Sunday and was a great encouragement to our
family and church.

Family

We were able to start homeschooling our girls
after the holidays, and they are excited about this
school year. Ingrid (7) and Zoey (5) are still
struggling with their Spanish so they have started
Spanish classes. They are taking lessons twice a
week, and we pray it will be beneficial for them.

Church Building

Please pray that we can find another church
building to rent. We have been in the current
building since we started, but are limited in space
and visibility within the community. We are

looking for something right on one of the main
avenuss and one that has more space for a

classroom. Please pray that the Lord would show
us the right building and that we can find favor
with a new owner.

In Christ,
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We pray you are having a good start to 2024! We also want to thank you for your
faithful partnership in prayers and finances with our family as we begin this new year.

It is a blessing to have some of the men from our church

share the Gospel with others but were not Very sure on
how to approach the subject. This prompted us to begin
a series on Thursday “Sharing Your Faith.” We are going
through this study in a practical way to assist our people

W the heart of Argentina, with a heart for the Work.” (-




